From:

<judymurray.

To:

"Bob Jack" <jackb@stirling.gov.uk>, "Alston Birnie" <a.birnie@kingfarms.org.uk>,

<m.shannon@kingfarms.org.uk>

"Nell Benny" <bennyn@stirling.gov.uk>, "Johanna Boyd" <boydj@stirling.gov.uk>, "John Hendry" <hendryj@stirling.gov.uk>, "Corrie McChord" <mcchordc@stirling.gov.uk>, "Mike

Robbins" <robbinsm@stirling.gov.uk>, "Kevin Robertson" <robertsonkj@stirling.gov.uk>

Date:

17/03/2013 19:36

Subject:

Re: Tennis Club project

Hi Bob. Thanks for the email and that is good news :). I'm in Miami till 29th (I think) so will ask Alston Birnie to get back to you with some dates early April for the meeting.

Hope alls good with you and looking forward to seeing you soon

Sent from my BlackBerry® smartphone on O2

----Original Message----

From: "Bob Jack" < jackb@stirling.gov.uk>

Date: Fri, 15 Mar 2013 12:38:09

To: Alston Birnie<a.birnie@kingfarms.org.uk>; <m.shannon@kingfarms.org.uk>;

<judymurray.

Cc: Neil Benny

bennyń@stirling.gov.uк>; Johanna Boyd
boydj@stirling.gov.uk>; John Hendry<hendryj@stirling.gov.uk>; Corrie McChord<mcchordc@stirling.gov.uk>; Mike Robbins<robbinsm@stirling.gov.uk>; Kevin Robertson<robertsonkj@stirling.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Tennis Club project

Judy,

Thank you for coming to the recent meeting held on 27 February to discuss this project. The Elected Members were pleased to receive the presentation on your plans. It has been left to me to take forward further discussions. The first stage would be a further meeting with your planning and development team.

If they would like to contact my office we can get a mutually agreeable date in the diary. Officers from Stirling Council who would be involved would be Kevin Robertson, Head of Economy, Planning & Regulation and Bob Gil, Head of Corporate Projects.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Best wishes,

Bob

Bob Jack Chief Executive Stirling Council Viewforth, STIRLING FK8 2ET. e-mail: jackb@stirling.gov.uk telephone: 01786 443320

fax: 01786 443474

This email and any attachments are intended solely for the individual or organisation to which they are addressed and may be confidential and/or legally privileged. If you have received this email in error please forward it to

servicedesk@stirling.gov.uk and then delete it. Please check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses as Stirling Council accepts no liability for any harm caused to the addressees' systems or data. Stirling Council may monitor its email system. Stirling Council accepts no liability for personal emails.

From:

Bob Jack < jackb@stirling.gov.uk>

To:

boydj@stirling.gov.uk, hendryj@stirling.gov.uk

CC: Date: hewittj@stirling.gov.uk

03/05/2013 16:55

Subject:

Judy Murray

Hi Johanna/John,

We had Judy Murray and her team in yesterday to meet with Kevin Roberston, Bob Gil and myself to take forward her plans for Park of Keir. Progress has been made by them, particularly in relation to capital costs and the need for a contribution from executive housing to cross fund the sports elements. There is still some way to go, however.

We discussed timescales for public consultation pre-planning submission and also the potential to link this to our bid for NPCS. Discussion came down to June as the period for pre-planning consultation on Judy's scheme. This ties in very well with the NPCS bid which, as you know, has to be submitted by 5th July. However, we are not disregarding the potential for a public reaction to two developments on sensitive and prominent sites around Bridge of Allan! It will need very careful handling.

We have agreed that the next step is to arrange a discussion with Colin Liddell who I have asked to help us with communications on NPCS

I envisage a broad meeting of all interested parties, including Active Stirling, to map out a communications strategy that we can then take into partnership discussions with the University. If we can get a momentum going of a series of key announcements through June strengthening Stirling's bid - Cricket, Curling, Judy Murray - this would be a good run in to the bid submission. We set the whole this in the context of Stirling becoming Scotland's City of Sport as these sports it to join us.

Happy to discuss next week.

Kind regards,

Bob

Bob Jack. Chief Executive, Stirling Council

Sent from my iPad

,

From:

Bob Jack <jackb@stirling.gov.uk>

To:

a.birnie@kingfarms.org.uk

CC:

boydj@stirling.gov.uk, hendryj@stirling.gov.uk, judymurrayl

Date:

11/05/2013 07:07

Subject:

Re: Park Of Keir - Tennis Academy

Morning Alston,

Thanks for your e-mail and for our very useful meeting last week.

I will get back to you just as soon as possible with a date for a meeting with Colin Liddell.

We are, of course, mindful of your intention to commence pre-planning consultation during June As discussed, this ties in very well with the next stage of the bid process for the National Performance Centre for Sport, as we have to submit the Stage 2 bid by 5th July. We will be working up a communications plan for Stirling's bid for the NPCS and anticipate a series of announcements through May to July.

If we can link Judy's project to this, in the sense of adding to Stirling as Scotland's City of Sport and the Bridge of Allan/Stirling University/Wallace High School/Forthbank Sports Village as the Stirling Corridor of Sport, this greatly strengthens both projects in our view. We are also hopeful of announcements on cricket and curling joining with the Stirling NPCS bid in this period.

Kind regards,

Bob Jack, Chief Executive, Stirling Council

Sent from my iPad

On 10 May 2013, at 16:42, "Alston Birnie" <a.birnie@kingfarms.org.uk> wrote:

```
> Bob
> Following our meeting last week, we would be pleased if you were able to
> advise suitable dates for a meeting with the Council's agents Liddel!
> Thomson Consultancy, to provide them with any relevant information on
> our proposal at Park of Keir with a view to assisting in the Councils
> bid for the National Performance Centre for Sport.
> I look forward to hearing from you.
> Kind Regards
> Alston
> ----Original Message-----
> From: Bob Jack [mailto:jackb@stirling.gov.uk]
> Sent: 26 April 2013 16:30
> To: Alston Birnie
> Cc: Robert Gil; Eileen McKenzie; Kevin Robertson
> Subject: =?utf-8?B?UmU6IFBhcmsgT2YgS2VpciAtIFRibm5pcyBBY2FkZW15==?>
> SENT ON BEHALF OF BOB JACK
> Good afternoon Alston,
> I have left a message on your telephone answering machine, but just to
> ensure you know that Bob is happy for a discussion only next week there
```

> is no need for a presentation, it is more about how you have developed

```
> your proposal since your last meeting.
> If you need any more information prior to the meeting please do not
> hesitate to contact us.
> Kind regards
> Win King
> PA to
> Bob Jack
> Chief Executive
> Stirling Council
> Viewforth,
> STIRLING FK8 2ET.
> e-mail: jackb@stirling.gov.uk
> telephone: 01786 443320
> fax: 01786 443474
>
>>> "Alston Birnie" <a.birnie@kingfarms.org.uk> 19/04/2013 13:26 >>>
> Bob
>
>
> Thank you for arranging the follow up meeting on Park Of Keir, for the
> afternoon of the 2nd of May with Kevin Robertson and Bob Gil.
>
> Our party will consist of Judy, Murray Yeoman, our architect, John
> Handley, our planning consultant and myself.
>
>
> I wondered whether, in advance of the meeting you might be able to
> advise me of the anticipated format, in that, would you wish us to
> present the overall proposal to your colleagues, as before, or do you
> anticipate a general discussion on how we take matters forward planning
> wise?
>
>
> We have now prepared an initial cost plan and preliminary assessment of
> the key areas of further site analysis that we think may be required
> before we progress with any application process, so it would be of some
> assistance, if we were able to discuss this when we meet.
> I look forward to hearing from you.
>
> Regards
> Alston
>
```

>
> Alston Birnie
> > King Group
> King Group >
> Whitefold Farm
> Auchterarder
> Additional del
> Perthshire
> > PH3 1DZ
> >
> >'
>
>
> >
> >
> .
> >***********************************
> This email and any attachments are intended solely for the individual > or
 organisation to which they are addressed and may be confidential and/o legally
> privileged. If you have received this email in error please forward it
> servicedesk@stirling.gov.uk and then delete it. Please check this email > and any
> attachments for the presence of viruses as Stirling Council accepts no > liability for
> any harm caused to the addressees' systems or data. Stirling Council > may
> monitor its email system. Stirling Council accepts no liability for > personal emails.

.

.

.

1

Chief Executive Stirling Council Viewforth, Stirling FK8 2ET

Tel: 01786 443320 Fax: 01786 443474

Email: jackb@stirling.gov.uk

Ref: RSJ/AM

Date: 9 October 2012

Mrs Judy Murray

Dear Judy,

Tennis Academy

we agreed to keep in touch regarding your plans for the Tennis Academy.

I was disappointed when you told me that you were looking outside Stirling to other areas and then to read the following week about the possibility of something happening at Cramond. I now see from this morning's Herald that Stirling may be back in the reckoning and I therefore wanted to write to you immediately to reaffirm our commitment to working with you to achieve this ambition.

I believe there is no better location in Scotland than Stirling in terms of accessibility to all other areas. There are several excellent sites (some of which we have previously explored) that are either under the control of the Council or over which we can exert some influence.

There are many exciting developments in the pipeline that will greatly raise the profile of Stirling in the next few years. To mention just one very relevant project, we are collaborating with the University and Active Stirling to put together a bid for the National Performance Centre for Sport to be located in Stirling. A clear link between this and your plans for the Tennis Academy could clearly strengthen and benefit both projects, not least in terms of available capital funding.

I would welcome an early opportunity to meet with you and your team to discuss where we could take our respective plans.

Kind regards,

Bob Jack Chief Executive

CC Provost Mike Robbins, Councillors, McChord, Berrill, Brisley & Campbell

remaied 2